
Judith Saum
854 Quincy Rd
Rumney, NH 03266

December7, 2020

Debra Howland
Public Utilities Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite #10
Concorde NH 033012429

Dear Director Howland,

As a consumer and ratepayer of the New Hampshire Electric Coop, I am writing in strong support for the
Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan for 2021-2023. I beliefthat the economic benefits to the State in terms
of savings to consumers from this Plan will outweigh the costs to fund it.

I am dismayed to hear that a small group of newly etected representatives to the State legislator have
requested that the PUC put this Plan on hold indefinitely; 1 urge you to resist this political pressure and
go forward with the Plan according to the timing stated. The fact that the surrounding New England
states have already made more progress than NH in instituting energy efficiency measures that will
benefit their economies makes It even more important that the NH PUC continue to implement this
Plan.

Thank you foryourtime and consideration.

Sincerely,

Judith Saum


